TOWN OF GREENVILLE TOWN HALL PARKING POLICY

Adopted: September 22, 2010 Effective Date: October 11, 2010

By order of the Board of Selectmen of the Town of Greenville, New Hampshire, the following policy shall apply to the parking lot on the Chamberlin Street side of Town Hall.

- 1) There shall be no overnight parking
- 2) Parking in said lot will be for employees, people having business in town hall and those attending meetings or public hearings at town hall
- 3) Violator's vehicles will be towed at owner's expense

Adopted by:

Greenville Board of Selectmen

Kelle O'Keefe

Scott Blease